
Presenting the Dr. Audrey Walker Carr Music Scholarship 

 

 

 

Dr. Audrey Walker Carr served as Minister of Music at the Mt. Zion Missionary 

Baptist Church of Augusta Georgia Inc for over 30 years and served God and 

numerous other congregations and national recording artists and choirs not only in 

her hometown of New Haven, Connecticut, but also throughout Augusta, the State 

of Georgia, Aiken, South Carolina and beyond. 

Dr. Carr never wanted to push any child or adult to participate in the choir who 

wasn’t really interested but was always eager to encourage and support those who 

were willing to put forth the time and effort to hone their gifts and skills. She loved 

to see aspiring musicians and singers work towards excellence. 

The Dr Audrey Walker Carr Music Scholarship is presented March 1, 2025 to the 

members of the Mt. Zion Missionary Baptist Church by the family and friends of Dr. 

Carr along with the Mt. Zion Church family. 

Each year a competitive scholarship will be awarded to a young person who is 

musically or vocally inclined and pursuing formal vocal or musical training whether 

through a local business entity or enrolled in a program of higher learning (college 

or university). The scholarship will be awarded annually in Dr. Carr’s birth month 

of November. 

♫ 
To donate, click here or scan the QR code.   

 

https://app.easytithe.com/App/Form/4bec5162-ecf6-4812-8875-d021e9bc5e5a

